
 
 
 

 
Safety Precautions for Swing for Hope 

 

 Thank you for joining us this year! Please know we are doing everything we can to keep 

Swing for Hope as safe and enjoyable as possible. 
 

 First, we are telling anyone who is sick or feeling ill to stay home on the day of the 
tournament and are offering sponsors the opportunity to play on an alternate day if they 
are uncomfortable being in groups. 

 

 All guests will receive temperature screening upon arrival, from a distance. Anyone with 
a temperature of 100.4 or higher will kindly be asked to leave. 
 

 We will provide all guests with an abundant supply of masks, hand sanitizers, and gloves 
and supplies will be available throughout the day. Handwashing stations will be spread 
out throughout the county club. 
 

 Masks are required for everyone to wear throughout the day, and we are encouraging 
everyone to practice social distancing when possible. All activities will be held outdoors 
with contactless lunch and dinner (i.e. boxed lunches and dinners.) 
 

 All tables will be arranged 6 feet apart outdoors. 
 

 Golf carts are now 2 people per cart. Masks will be required in the carts. Golf carts will 
be wiped down regularly, and sanitizer will be provided on the golf course and tennis 
courts. For tennis, we recommend one can of balls per person so each person serving 
only touches their own balls. For all tennis players, we are asking everyone to please 
bring their own towels for the day.  
 

 
Current Golf Guidelines: 
https://www.usga.org/content/dam/usga/images/course-care/covid-19-resourcecenter/ 
back2golf/back2golf_operations_playbook-version4-0-june10-2020.pdf 

 
Current Tennis Guidelines: 
https://www.usta.com/en/home/stay-current/national/usta-statement-on-safety-ofplaying- 
tennis-during-the-covid-19-v.html 

 

 Guests will be encouraged to wash hands or sanitize frequently. 
 

 For dining, there will be no buffet and dinner will be served. You will also have the option 
to have your dinner boxed. As is the case at all restaurants, guests will be asked to wear 
a mask during the dinner reception. The Hop Meadow servers will be wearing masks 
and gloves. All common areas will be sanitized regularly. 

 
Current Dining Guidelines: 
https://portal.ct.gov/DECD/Content/Coronavirus-Business-Recovery/Reopen-Rulesfor- 



Restaurants 


